THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

CHAIRMAN
Amy L. Ignatius

TDD Access: Relay NH
1-800-735-2964
COMMISSIONERS Tel. (603) 271-2431
Michael D. Harrington

Robert R. Scott FAX (603) 271-3878

Website:
www.puc.nh.gov

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

BeppiANGiouiand PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

May 22, 2012
Mike Novello
Vice President
150 Orford Road
Lyme, NH 03768
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Pursuant to RSA 362-F, Request for Additional Information

Dear Mr. Novello;

On February 16, 2012, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) received an application from Record Hill Wind LLC (Record Hill)
requesting certification of the Record Hill Wind Farm as a Class I renewable energy
source pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law.
Staff reviewed your application and noted items that needed to be addressed before the
application could be considered complete in a letter dated March 5, 2012. You responded
in a letter and attachments received April 10, 2012,

Upon further review, Staff has noted that no reference to an interconnection
agreement has been received. Puc 2502.02 (b)(8) states that the application shall
include... “Proof that the applicant either has an approved interconnection study on file
with the commission, is a party to a currently effective interconnection agreement, or is
otherwise not required to undertake an interconnection study.”

I do understand that your interconnection agreement is likely a huge confidential
document, so if you can provide me with the cover page, the first few pages, the page
with the name plate capacity, and signature pages, that should allow me to verify that the
Interconnection agreement is valid.

Submission of the above modification and verification must be received by the
Commission to complete your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed. If the
requested information and documentation are not provided within ten business days of
the date of this letter, your application will be denied without prejudice. Please refer to
docket number DE 12-043 in all future correspondence with the Commission. Also note
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that review of submitted information would be greatly expedited if the references to
attachments in the application provide specific direction including specific page numbers.

Your response should include an original and six copies sent to the attention of the
Commission’s Executive Director:

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
executive.director@puc.nh.gov

Please also send an electronic copy via email to barbara.bernstein@puc.nh.gov. Should
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 603-271-
6011. Ilook forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

&‘ v Obfc,i A Vlfjj
arbara Berfistein

Sustainable Energy Analyst

Cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney



